
 

 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE FOR THE SUPPLEMENTARY STUDENTS 

 

Date: 15th September 2014 

 

All the supplementary students are hereby informed that the admit 

cards for Supplementary examination September – October 2014 

have received from the GGS IP University. The admit cards are 

available in the ALS office and may be collected from the following 

in-charge/s: 

 

2009 Batch – Ms. NEHA ARORA 

2010 Batch – Ms. NEHA ARORA 

2011 Batch – Ms. NEHA ARORA 

2012 Batch – Mr. KALU RAM MEENA / Mr. RAMESH SINGH 

 

 

 

(DIRECTOR) 

 


